Add your name and address here
Dear
I am writing to you with my concerns regarding the proposed change to the disability benefits system and how it might affect me personally.
I live with a condition called axial spondyloarthritis. This is a type of inflammatory arthritis which most commonly affects the spine but can also affect other joints and tendons. It is a debilitating condition characterised by fluctuating flares and other comorbidities such as fatigue.
INSERT INFORMATION ON HOW AXIAL SPA AFFECTS YOU PERSONALLY
At my last assessment I was awarded (insert PIP level and the break down of points). I am concerned that under the new system this will mean that I will no longer be eligible for PIP. 
Give information on:
· How your disability benefit helps you in your day to day life
· What sort of things you spend your money on
· What your worries are about the changes
I do hope that I can count on your support and that you will be voting against the proposed changes when they are presented in Parliament.
Yours sincerely
